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Jessie Waldman - RE: CDP_2020-0024 (Boothe) - Urgent Request

From:  "Garrison, Jennifer@Wildlife" <jennifer.Garrison‘@wildlife.ca.gov>
To: Jessie Waldman <waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org>, "Kraemer, Melissa@Coastal...

Date: 6/10/2021 12:31 PM
Subject: RE: CDP_2020-0024 (Boothe) - Urgent Request

Ces Julia Acker <ackerj@mendocinocounty.org>, Nash Gonzalez <gonzalezn@mendo...
Jessie,

I reviewed the attached memo and do not have additional comments.

Best, Jenn

Mendocino County
Jennifer |. Garrison

Senior Environmental Scientist (Specialist)

Coastal Conservation Planning - Northern Region JUL 06 232%

32330 North Harbor Drive Planning & Bulldina Servi
“idnning & sullding services

Fort Bragg, CA 95437 L iding services

Mobile: (707)-477-7792

E-mail: Jennifer.Garrison@wildlife.ca.gov

“*NOTE: Due to the current COVID-19 pandemic. CDFW has implemented social distancing measures and
I am working remotely. My office line (707-964-1476) is no longer operational and | will not receive
messages left there. Please contact me on my CDFW cell phone (provided in signature). | am attending

meetings via video- and tele-conferencing options. as available. Thank you for your understanding, please
remain well and safe.”**

If you witness a poaching or polluting incident or any fish and wildlife violation, or have
information about such a violation, call CalTIP number 1 888 334-CALTIP (888 334-
2258), 24 hours a day, seven days a week.

From: Jessie Waldman <waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 11:33 AM

To: Kraemer, Melissa@Coastal <Melissa.Kraemer@coastal.ca.gov>; Garrison, Jennifer@ Wildlife
<jennifer.Garrison@wildlife.ca.gov>

Cc: Julia Acker <ackerj@mendocinocounty.org>; Nash Gonzalez <gonzalezn@mendocinocounty.org>;
Vandy Vandewater <vandewaters@mendocinocounty.org>

Subject: CDP_2020-0024 (Boothe) - Urgent Request

Importance: High

[IN This message is from an external source. Verify the sender and exercise caution when clicking links or
opening attachments.

Good Morning Ladies,

Pl
i
e
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I am at the LIVE Coastal Permit Administrator Hearing, where the CPA is requesting a reviewing the attached
Memorandum. This Memorandum was complete this morning.

My request to you both is to confirm that you have reviewed the revised and recommended conditions in
response to Melissa's additional Comments, regarding CDP_2020-0024 (Boothe),
https.//www.mendocinocounty.org/government/planning-building-services/meeting-agendas/coastal-
permit-administrator

Staff is considering further revisions to state "... approval by MC PBS Director of CPA in Conjunction with CCC
and CDFW."

Apologizes for the urgency request, We are however considering a continuance if you are not able to
respond.
Thank you,

Jessie Waldman

Planner II

County of Mendocino - Planning & Building
120 W. Fir Street

Fort Bragg, CA 95437

'Due to the Health Officers Order, we have closed both th
in Planning and Building Services. Our staff remain behind close
applications for permits and discretionary actions. We are still ope:

i lications, we encourage you to mail, e-mail or send them into us
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, please e-mail us at pbs@co.mendocino.ca.us, or call our Fort Bragg
Ukiah offices at (707) 234-6650. We will respond to your calls and e-mails just
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